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Comments: Please keep wilderness wild, by not allowing fixed anchors in wilderness areas. This violates the

Wilderness Act, defaces rock and encourages over use in delicate areas. There are ample opportunities to climb

with fixed anchors outside of wilderness areas. Permanent fixed anchor use and maintenance in Wilderness is-

and always has been-prohibited by the Wilderness Act's ban on installations. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.


